
Dear Ms Baird  
 
 
I’d like to put forward my support for the proposed DGC community asset transfer 
application in relation to Muirhead Activity Centre.  
I use the activity centre regularly for parties and I appreciate that facility however I know this 
service is available in other south ayrshire venues.  
My daughter recently joined DGC and I have been impressed by the club in enthusiasm for 
gymnastics and health; inclusiveness and friendliness. I’m keen to see this grow and be 
available to more groups of people; in particular people with additional needs.  
In order for the club to be made welcome in muirhead I hope that South Ayrshire council can 
work with parents who use the after school club in order to keep that valuable service in a 
suitable local venue.  
I’d also like information on how to book/ utilise the hard courts and pitches with Mar college 
to be more widely advertised.  
 
 

  
 

 
  

 
 
 


